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The International Security Research and Outreach Programme commissioned a study to 
assess avenues for action concerning international efforts to promote nuclear arms control and 
disarmament with regard to Indo-Pakistani nuclear proliferation issues, in light of the peaceful 
resolution of the Argentine-Brazilian nuclear rivalry. 

The Department ofForeign Affairs and International Trade wishes to acknowledge the work 
performed under contract through the International Security Research and Outreach Programme in 
the preparation of this report by the authors: Dr. Hal Klepak and Mr. Donald Neill. 

(For other ISROP publications, please visit our website at http://www.dfait-maeci.gc.ca/arms/,  and 
proceed to the page entitled "Publications List') 

Department of Foreign Affairs and International Trade 
125 Sussex Drive 
Ottawa, Ontario, Canada 

July 2000 


